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November 16, 2010 

Robert L. Miller 
General Counsel/FOIA Officer 
Eastern Illinois University 
600 Lincoln Avenue 
Charleston, IL 61920 

Mr. Miller: 

I recently received your response to my request for information under the 
Illinois State Freedom of Information Act. 

I had requested a copy of the agreement between Eastern Illinois University 
and Honeywell. I received the base agreement. 

However, what I received did not include the Contract Documents, 
specifically Schedules A-S, as noted on Page 7 of the ESA. These Contract 
Documents are part of the ESA, and I would therefore like a copy of those as 
well. 

Thank you very much for your attention to this. Please send one copy to the 
address above, or email it to me at 

Sincerely, 

Angelo Kyle 


